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Dear Mr. Armstrong

The proposed remediation plan for the Bishop Tube site falls far short of what is needed for
this community. Please revise the plan to adequately make this site safe for the community and
future generations. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Mike Chalmers

13 Wooded Way
Lincoln University, PA 19352
United States




